Red Cross Blood Drive
The Blood Mobile will be in Baker City on Monday,
November 17th, from Noon to 6:00PM, at the Calvary Baptist
Church, 2130 4th St. Call Colleen Brooks at 541-523-4650 to
make an appointment. ‘

Religious Education
RE - November 19, 2014

Choir Practice - 6:00PM
RE Classes - 7:00PM

Knights of Columbus

Next Meeting
The next Knight’s meeting will happen on November
20th, at 7:00PM in the parish hall. All men of the parish
are invited to come. If you are not a Knight, contact
Steve Bachman 541-523-5175 for information.

Knights Breakfast December 14, 2014
Mark your calendars for our breakfast on December 14,
2014 right after the 9:30 AM Mass. There will be more
information, menu and etc., in future bulletins.

Bingo
Join us for Bingo this afternoon from 2:00PM to
4:00PM. The Jackpot is up to $ 595.00. Come and have
a fun relaxing afternoon and maybe the jackpot can be
yours!

Mark Your Calendars

November 19, 2014
Parent Meeting, Wednesday, November 19th, from 7:00PM
to 8:00PM in the parish hall for youth who are preparing for
Confirmation

November 23, 2014

Parent meeting on Sunday, November 23rd at 11:00PM in the
church, for all youth who are preparing for Reconciliation and
Eucharist.

Dismissal

In the beginning, God created the heavens and the earth. God
saw all that he had made, and it was very good.

Prayer: This tiny snowflake is so beautiful God. You not
only made the BIG important things, you made the LITTLE
important things too. I like little things, God. Thank you for

this tiny snowflake. Amen

A Sincere Thank You!
Sincere and heartfelt thanks to each of you who have
been so generous with time and attention to me

during my bout with cancer. For each and every meal
prepared, produce shared, flowers offered and a
comforting pat on the shoulder, words of

This week- When you see the snow, stop with your child to
thank God for all the little things he has made.

Thank You

Thank you to the Jr. and Sr. Youth group and their leaders.
On Wednesday evening, the groups put flyers on houses to
let people know about the Boy Scout Food Drive. They also
picked up the donated food that was given to all the local food
banks. Again, thank you for sharing your time to help our
community.

encouragement and for prayers on my behalf. I thank

you. | am truly blessed to be part of this loving parish.
Love and thanks,

Colleen Atkinson and Family

Thank you - St. Francis Altar Society
Thank you for the lovely luncheon and for all
your hard work. It was appreciated by all.
The Banta Family

In Memory - November 2013 -November 2014

ETERNAL REST GRANT UNTO THEM OH LORD AND
LET YOUR PERPETUAL LIGHT SHINE UPON THEM

Altar Society

We would like to thank everyone who helped with food
preparation, hall set up, serving and clean up for Dave
Banta’s funeral. We are so grateful for our caring parish
community!

November 30, 2014
December 2, 2014
December 5, 2014
February 6,2014

Zona Marie Clarke
Anne Wickert

George Howard Hardy
Bruce Oliver Davis

March 17,2014 Elena Morales Tarango
July 2,2014 Joseph Garner Davis
July 11,2014 Esther Bernice Higgins
October 2014 Myrna Kirkwood
October 6,2014 Larry Thomas Potter
October 7,2014 Mary A. Champion

November 6, 2014 David Banta

Prayer of Trust

I will depend on God alone;
[ will put my hope in him.
He alone protects and saves me;
He is my defender, and | shall never be defeated

My salvation and honor depend on God;
He is my strong protector; he is my shelter.

[ will trust in god at all times.
| will tell him my troubles,
For he is my refuge




